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In this draft, I have removed the language related to domestic partners being
considered married persons.  I have also added the majority of the requirements that
apply to marriage licenses (I did not add those that did not seem to relate to domestic
partnerships).  One requirement is that the county clerk shall provide the parties with
a pamphlet about the causes and effects of fetal alcohol syndrome.  Do you want to keep
this requirement?
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